
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (BRACKEN LANE, RETFORD) 
(NO STOPPING ON ENTRANCE CLEARWAY)  
TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2023 (1289) 

 
 

Statement of Reasons  

 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 

highway services in Nottinghamshire. Concerns have been raised regarding inconsiderate and 

obstructive parking, outside Bracken Lane Primary Academy in Retford. This reduces visibility 

and access for drivers and pedestrians using the entrances/exits to the school.  

To address this issue, it is proposed to extend the existing School Keep Clear Markings across 
the entrances to the school, as shown on drawing number H/MW/4308/01.   


